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The HAF Programme
Privacy Notice - Example

On 8 November 2020, the Government announced that HAF programme, will be expanded
across the whole of England in 2021, to children in every local authority in England. The
programme will cover the Easter, Summer and Christmas holidays in 2021. For more
information on the national programme please visit the Government website.

Information supplied on the form may be held and used as detailed as follows:

Your child’s name, date of birth, school and home postcode and will be collected and passed
to Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council and will be used to check your child’s eligibility to the
scheme. The information will be used for statutory returns to the Department for Education
and may be shared with other organisations to support the monitoring of the HAF programme.
This information may also be shared with other council services or partner organisations to
help us to identify services or benefits you may be entitled to or interested in.


https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/holiday-activities-and-food-programme/holiday-activities-and-food-programme-2021

